
May 2nd, 2023

Dear Future Students,

It’s our pleasure to officially invite you as a new member of the Laurel Heights Secondary School community, to
our Grade 8 Orientation Day. We are extremely proud of the diverse programs and extracurricular
opportunities our school community has to offer. We believe it is a valuable experience for you to meet your
future teachers, peers and get familiar with the school. A snack station will be set up for grade 8’s during the
breakout sessions. Lunch will NOT be provided.

With these goals in mind, we have planned a fun and exciting program for you on WEDNESDAY, MAY 31st. See
the schedule below.

10:00- 10:30
Feeder School
Arrival &
Registration

Main Foyer/Cafeteria
Leadership students will greet grade 8s in main foyer
Each grade 8 will be given a sticker with their group colour & number
Students will proceed to the Cafeteria for opening activities

10:30- 12:00
Breakout
Sessions

Rotation #1- Auditorium

Rotation #2- Outdoors/
Library

Rotation #3- Main Foyer

Welcome Assembly
- Hosted by your Co-Primes

Icebreakers and Team Building Activities
- Students will be provided with a snack

School Spotlight Tour
- Students will be split up into their numbered groups
- Leadership Students will lead grade 8s on a tour to

highlight some of the cool opportunities and
facilities LHSS has to offer.

12:00- 12:15
Closing
Ceremonies

Cafeteria
All students will come together in the Cafeteria for a Q & A
Students will meet back with their home school for dismissal.

We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday May 31st as you begin your high school journey. If you have any
questions, please do not hesitate to call us at 519-880-9979.

Sincerely,

Bryan Lozon- Principal
Greg Todd- Head of Guidance
Dan Steckley- Student Activities Coordinator
Brooke Sharpe- Student Activities Coordinator


